
 
 

 IN REPLY REFER TO: 
  FWS/FOIA 

United States Department of the Interior 
 
 

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 
Washington, D.C. 20240  

 

May 19, 2020 

    
Via email: wwalswatershed@gmail.com 
 
 
John S. Quarterman 
Suwannee RIVERKEEPER® 
  
REF: FWS-2020-00266 

  
Dear Mr. Quarterman: 

 
This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife 
Service (FWS) FOIA office November 18, 2019, seeking a “copy of a letter from Senator David 

Perdue to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) regarding the previous comments by FWS to the 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers about a strip mine proposed near the Okefenokee Swamp, Application 

SAS-2018-00554 by Twin Pines Minerals LLC of Birmingham, Alabama.” Your request was 
assigned it tracking number FWS-2020-00266.  Please cite this number in any future 
communications with our office regarding your request.  
 

RESPONSE 

 

Enclosed you will find eighteen (18) pages responsive to your request, which is being released to 
you in its entirety.   

Because the cost to process your request was less than $50.00, there is no billable fee. +See 43 

C.F.R. § 2.37(g).     
 

Mediation 

The 2007 FOIA amendments created the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) to offer 
mediation services to resolve disputes between FOIA requesters and Federal agencies as a non-
exclusive alternative to litigation.  Using OGIS services does not affect your right to pursue litigation.  
You may contact OGIS in any of the following ways: 

Office of Government Information Services 
National Archives and Records Administration 

8601 Adelphi Road - OGIS 
College Park, MD 20740-6001 

E-mail: ogis@nara.gov 
Web: https://www.archives.gov/ogis  


